
St. George’s Church of England Primary School 
                  

 

 

          4
th

 November 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As part of our study of the Christian belief and lifestyle, on Wednesday 16
th

 November we plan to 

take the children in Year 3 to Saint George’s Church, Stamford. The children will be walking, 

escorted by school staff, to and from the church, where they will learn about the church building 

and study points of interest in the church.  

 

Children will leave school during the morning and will be back in school by lunch time. We will 

provide refreshments at the church of squash to drink, a biscuit and raisins. 

 

Please ensure your child comes to school with a waterproof/warm coat as usual that day and hat and 

gloves in case of cold weather. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Sutcliffe  

Year 3 Teacher 

 
 
 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

St. George’s Church of England Primary School 

 
Year 3 – Visit to St George’s Church on Wednesday 16

th
 November 

 

 I give permission for my child to take part in the church visit on 16
th

 November and to 

have refreshments of squash to drink, a biscuit and raisins at the church for break time. 

 

 I do not give permission for the following reason. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

……………………………………..  …………………………………… 

Child’s Name     Parent/Guardians Signature 

 

 

 

 
 


